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Dear JSCT 

This treaty would seem to contain damaging Labour provisions giving large Chinese Corporations the 
right to bring in cheap labour at the expense of local jobs. 

It also gives Chinese Corporations the right to sue the Australian Government for legislation 
prejudicial to their business interests. This is a serious breach of Australian sovereignty. 

Yours sincerely 
Darryl Nelson 
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